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October 2016 Newsletter

This will be our last newsletter for the year as next month will be the AGM and we shall have time to chat and to pass on any news! Thank you all for being members of the Gardening Club this year.  We hope you have enjoyed the speakers and the camaraderie! 

Garden Tips for November Leaves are falling rapidly, and wind and rain are on the increase. Tender plants will need protecting from frost, gales and freezing rains. Move plants into the greenhouse, or into a sheltered spot, but if you can't, it is worth wrapping plants or pots in situ. Remember winter can be a tough time for birds in terms of water and food, so keep supplies well topped up.

1. Clear up fallen leaves - especially from lawns, ponds and beds, but try to leave some piles of leaves for animals and insects to shelter under

2. Raise containers onto pot feet to prevent water logging

3. Plant tulip bulbs for a spring display next year

4. Plant out winter bedding

5. Cover brassicas with netting if pigeons are a problem

6. Insulate outdoor containers from frost – bubble wrap works well

7. Stop winter moth damage to fruit trees using grease bands around the trunks

8. Put out bird food to encourage winter birds into the garden.

Our next meeting  is our AGM on Thursday 24th November 2016 at 7.30pm. It will be our last meeting of the year and will include games and a buffet supper.  Please bring a plate of food to share and a plate and glass to eat and drink from. Please may we remind members that their annual fee of £15 for 2017 is due at the AGM if possible.  If you have any further suggestions and ideas of how to improve our evenings, please let us know. The AGM is a good chance for chatting and getting to know each other better!

Programme for 2017We have already confirmed some of our speakers for 2017,the first of which will be on Thursday February 23rd ,  when Brian Madders  will talk about ‘Some Unusual Perennials.’  Details of all speakers should be available at the AGM.  Our Annual Plant Sale will probably be on Saturday 13th May 2017, so remember when you divide plants this autumn to plant an extra one for the Garden Club! We really need your help to make the sale a success, so remember preserves etc too.

Out and About Get out and enjoy the glorious autumn colours before they disappear!

For more information about any of the above, phone Tessa on 01202 625953, or go to our website.
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